

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 9th September 2025

Thrive School of Excellence Non-Uniform Day – Friday, 3rd October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded the prestigious status of Thrive School of Excellence. This significant achievement is a testament to the hard work, dedication, and commitment of our staff, students, and the entire school community. It is clear that Thrive is deeply embedded in the ethos of our school, reflected in our thoughtfully designed environments and our ongoing dedication to supporting the wellbeing and



development of our pupils. I would like to personally thank our Thrive practitioners Mrs. Tong and Miss. Bewick who have worked hard over the years to introduce and embed Thrive at Green Ridge.

In honour of this impressive milestone, we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday, 3rd October where students are invited to come to school dressed in their brightest rainbow colours to match the Thrive logo.

As part of the celebrations, we are thrilled to confirm that Thrive representative, Eva Ford, will join us on this special day to present us with our plague. Eva will be sharing insights and engaging with both students and staff to further enhance our Thrive initiatives and continue to create an environment centred around strong relationships and emotional support.

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our gratitude to you, our parents and carers, for your continued support. Your involvement is instrumental in building a nurturing and inclusive environment for all our children. The assessor's notes commend how well we are integrating the Thrive philosophy into our daily practices and how we are working closely with families to ensure our pupils are thriving both at school and at home.

We look forward to seeing the creativity and enthusiasm the children will bring to our Thrive award day. Thank you for your continued support in nurturing the emotional health and development of our children.

Yours sincerely,

Miss. Katie South Assistant Headteacher



Tel: 01283 246433 Web: www.reach2.org Twitter: @reach2trust info@reach2.org VAT Number: 220 8862 15